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OFFICIAL

Hi Rebecka,

Thank you for providing the Jalco (SSD-21190804) submission to WSA for review and comment.

Generally, comments are closed out subject to conditions being included where identified within
the Response to Submissions document.

However, it is unclear from Section 5.2 / Table 6 whether there would be any impact from the
vertical air emissions on prescribed airspace at the height of the OLS. Therefore it is to be
confirmed by the applicant whether the proposed vertical air emissions would result in a vertical
air emissions impact at the Obstacle Limitation Surface. It is also requested that a condition be
retained to ensure that any controlled activities require approval under the Airports (Protection
of Airspace) Regulations 1996.

Kind regards,

Tim

Tim Smith
Planning Manager
Airport Planning and Design

+61 429 008 963
tsmith@wsaco.com.au
PO Box 397 Liverpool NSW 1871
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